From: sarb sidhu |

Sent: 04 August 2021 18:30
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Ref. 20221/1925/P - 2 Rona Road

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take
extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance 1s
required.

Dear Sirs
In reference to the planning application made for the above Ref at 2 Rona Road.

I am the owner of 110 Mansfield Road and I am objecting to the erection of the first floor single storey rear extension
and the roof terrace above the 1st floor roof.

My comments are as follow:-

1) T would lose further light and sun access, I am already limited to light and my view is predominately brickwork as
it is (south clevation), morc brickwork and cxtension will only impact my view further taking away the limited
skylight that I have.

2) The roof terrace will overlook down/into my property from the 1st and 2nd floor thercfore any private views will
be taken away.

3) The cxtension on the ground and first floor will visually impact not just my view but the ncighbouring gardens
where we are limited to a view as it is, with the increase height of the existing boundary wall, proposed balustrades
and timber will appear out of character with its surroundings.

I have also taken the opportunity of attaching photographs to support my objections.
Yours faithtfully

Miss Sarb Sidhu
110 Mansfield









